
At its meeting of June 22, 2015, the Board approved the following motion: 
 

 

 

 

 

   
 

 

The Board requests TTC staff, in consultation with City Transportation staff, to report back in the 
Fall of 2015, in time for the 2016 budget process, on: 

1. an agreement for a Bike Parking strategy at subway stations; 

2. a plan for the installation of bicycle parking rings at all TTC bus stops and shelters in 
the City of Toronto where space exists in the adjoining road allowance and or 
publicly owned boulevard; and  

3.  that consideration be given to a re-designed bus shelter that incorporates provision 
of bicycle parking facilities for all new bus shelter installations.  

 4. That the findings of staff be referred to the Public Works and Infrastructure 
Committee for consideration. 

 


